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Section A – Information to share with BBT Trainees and ES 
 
(Dear Supervisor – PLEASE share the content of the bulletin with your trainee) 
 
BBT recruitment 2016 
Health Education England has informed us that they will not be offering Broad Based Training for the 2016 
recruitment round. HEKSS was not planning to recruit for 2016 so this decision will have no immediate 
impact on our current programme or the trainees.  Our current BBT trainees will continue their programmes 
and develop their BBT competencies. We understand there will be a review of specialty training programmes 
later this year where consideration will be given to the nature and type of training needed to support the 
development of the  NHS and the new models of working proposed in the Five Year Forward View.   
 
The two trainee representatives on the national BBT Governance Group, Dr Anna Rose Morris and Dr Kitty 
Jackson have written in response to the BMJ article about the closure of recruitment to BBT.  The article is 
available at 
http://careers.bmj.com/careers/advice/view-rapid-responses.html?id=20026323. 
 
 
Timeline for assessments  
A reminder that all assessments for the current BBT placement and end of placement review with ES should 
be completed by 29th January 2016. Please also ensure Equality and Diversity mandatory training is 
completed by this date. See Assessments Timelines for more information.  
 
10% Specialty: 2nd – 18th December 2015 
BBT Trainees have just completed their 10%.  As this is an opportunity to explore a different specialty and 
the integration between BBT specialties, please document your learning. The trainees should write at least 
one learning log about their 10%. You are also required to complete a CBD demonstrating a case crossing 
two specialties. 
 
Trainee feedback 
HEKSS places great importance on the feedback it receives from trainees about the placements that they 
have experienced. This feedback is essential to the development of Educational and Clinical Supervisors, 
both in hospital and in general practice, and to the training placement in HEKSS. 
 
We would like to hear from you about your current placement (August 2015-February 2016). Please 
complete the online feedback questionnaire at the following link:  https://hekss.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/bbt-year-
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Change to BBT Admin staff at HEKSS 
As many of you are aware, Sarah Swan left her role with the GP Team in October. The GP Training team is 
now supporting BBT. Please direct all queries to gptrainingmanager@kss.hee.nhs.uk  
 
Section B – Information for Faculty 
 
Faculty Group Meetings 
We welcome Educational Supervisors and those engaged in the BBT programme to attend the BBT Faculty 
Group meetings. These meetings are a good opportunity to share experience of delivering the BBT 
programme across HEKSS.  
 
The next meeting will be held: 25th February 2015 2.30pm-4.30pm in Postgraduate Education Centre, 
Princess Royal Hospital, RH16 4EX. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. Dial-in 
facilities will also be available.    
 
Supervisor Learning Set 
The learning set will follow the faculty meeting, 5.00pm-6.00pm.  There will be a discussion about integrated 
care.  Please think of a clinical case that crosses specialty boundaries, for us to explore in the learning set. If 
you have any queries about the learning set, please contact Mary-Rose Shears, BBT Programme Director at 
mshears@kss.hee.nhs.uk  
 
Section D  - Conference/events/courses 
 
National BBT Meeting – The recent meeting was held on 16th November 2015 in London, there was 
discussion about the decision not to recruit to BBT in 2016.  There was further information from the 
evaluation, suggesting that trainees exiting from BBT had greater conviction about their career choice and 
had a wider, more integrated understanding to health care.  Three audits were presented by the trainees and 
the prize was won by a group of trainees looking at applying the “Stopp Start” guidelines.  
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
BBT Peer Learning Programme 
 20th January 2016 PGEC, East Surrey Hospital, RH1 5RH 
 17th March 2016 PGEC, Princess Royal Hospital, RH16 

4EX 
 8th June 2016 PGEC, Darent Valley Hospital, DA2 8DA 
BBT Faculty Group Meetings & Learning Sets 
BBT Faculty Group Meeting 25th February 2016, 14.30-16.30 PGEC, Princess Royal Hospital, RH16 

4EX 
ES Peer Learning Set 25th February 2016, 17.00-18.00 PGEC, Princess Royal Hospital, RH16 

4EX 
BBT Faculty Group Meeting 18th May 2016, 14.30-16.30 PGEC, East Surrey Hospital, RH1 5RH 
ES Peer Learning Set 18th May 2016, 17.00-18.00 PGEC, East Surrey Hospital, RH1 5RH 

National Meetings 
BBT National meeting 16th May TBC, London 
BBT ARCP  14th July 2016 Stewart House, London 

______________________________________________________________________ 
KSS BBT Training e-Bulletin 
Our aim is to meet your need regarding the sharing of information from HEKSS. We welcome your input and 
feedback. Please send any comments regarding this Bulletin, or suggestions for inclusion to 
gptrainingmanager@kss.hee.nhs.uk  
 
Sent on behalf of:  
Health Education Kent, Surrey & Sussex, 
Tel: 0207 415 3631 / Fax: 0207 415 3687 
 
Please note that the publicising of any courses and events that are not organized or sponsored by HEKSS 
does not imply endorsement. 
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